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Comments: I am writing to voice my concern about the proposed developments in the Atoma area. The proposed

plan to to restrict future commercial developments of the Galena lands within the Carson range is a necessary

addition to the protection of the area. 

After years of use from my childhood to now, my late teens, the Mount Rose area has always been a place of

great beauty that is perfect for hiking and bird-watching. I fear that the commercial development in Atoma would

cause an influx of traffic through the area, disturbing and uprooting the wildlife. This change could damage the

health of the Mount Rose nature which is an irreplaceable part of Nevada and it's heritage. Although it may not

be too intrusive, the visitors to a more commercialized area could remove what so many have grown up with, and

will grow up with in the future.

 

Thank you for the consideration of this and all other comments,

Andrew Hervey

 


